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I'm requesting that you REJECT HB 3103. DO NOT allow the timber companies to 

clearcut even more than allowed in the Habitat Conservation Plan. It is critical, in this 

time of rapidly changing climate conditions and in the midst of another worldwide 

mass extinction event, that we protect our remaining forests, particularly our mature 

and old-growth trees. Oregonians, along with each of the more than 1,000 species 

that call our forests home, expect our leaders to stand up to protect our environment. 

Do it! 


